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Activity Report (2015-2016) 

 

 Health club meeting was conducted on 21.08.2015. Dr. Archana Ambujan, Arulraj 

Hospital, Tuticorin presided over the meeting. 

 

 Health club organised an awareness programme on ‘Eye donation’ with the support of 

Aravinth eye hospital, Tuticorin on 26.08.2015. Dr. Ganesan delivered a lecture 

regarding eye donation. 

 

 National Dewarming Day was celebrated on 09.02.2016 and 10.02.2016. Dr. Davis 

Prabakar, Tuticorin Government Hospital delivered a lecture on ‘Effect of Worms’. 

Nearly 1600 alpendozole tablets were given to students through Dr. Santhkumar, The 

Principal, Tuticorin Medical College Hospital. 

 

 


